
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
BIG READ BUS 

 13 November 2019 
Don’t forget the Big Read 
Bus will be returning to our 
school on Wednesday the 
13th November. Please 
return all books. 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Windellama 
Public School 

Monday 4th November 2019 
Term 4 Week 4 

 

RESPECT – RESPONSIBILITY - EXCELLENCE 
     

 
Inside this Newsletter: 
 
 

• Big Read Bus Reminder 
• PBL Winners 
• A word from the Principal 
• Positive Behaviour 
• Kinder Orientation 
• Bandanna Day 
• Pictures around the school 
• Cricket Program 
• Up and coming Events 
• What’s happening in K – 2  
• What’s happening in 3 – 6 
 
Enclosed: 
 
• Breakfast Club 
• Windy Cup 
• Rural Aid Sticker 
• Autism Support Flyer 
 

 

 
 
 

PBL SILVER & GOLD WINNERS 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations 
to all our silver 

and gold 
winners. 

Certificates, 
ribbons, 

pennants and 
books were 
rewarded to 

Jeremy, River, 
Charlotte, Jack, 

Tyler, Nate, 
Blake, Tobie, 
Alaskah, Axel, 

Joshua and Mia. 
Well done to all. 

 

Windy Cup 
Tomorrow Tuesday 5th November 
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A WORD FROM THE 
PRINCIPAL 

We have recently had a visit 
from the local drought 
support worker Butch 
Young. He has left his card 
for anyone needing to 
contact him. He has also 
provided us with 
information on Rural Aid 
who support Buy a Bale, 
Farm and Community 
Rescue, Farm Army, Gift of 
Music and Rural aid 
counselling. For further 
information contact Rural 
Aid via their website 
ruralaid.org.au.  
We have another busy week 
with Windy Cup tomorrow, 
our next cricket session on 
Thursday and our 2020 
kindies next visit also on 
Thursday. As usual, thanks to 
Ms Charnley, we have recess 
buy up on Thursday. Just a 
reminder, the children have 
a break at 11am where they 
need to fuel their bodies to 
get them through until 
recess. Swim school is next 
week. All students will be 
attending whether they are 
swimming or not. Due to this 
there will be no breakfast 
club on Monday. 
Over the past couple of 
weeks we have had a few 
visitors to our school. 
Generally the students are 
respectful and welcoming, 
but occasionally they can be 

a little overwhelmed with 
having new people here. 

 
LEARN TO SWIM  

Our Learn to Swim Program 
starts next week, Monday 
11th November, please 
remember to wear your 
swimming costume to 
school, along with having dry 
clothing to wear back to 
school and a plastic bag for 
wet items. Hat, sunscreen 
and a rashie or t-shirt are 
required.    

BEHAVIOUR LEVEL 
AWARDS 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Toby (3-6) and Hunter (K-2) 
Week 2 winners. 
 

 
Cooper (3-6) and Declan (K-
2) Week 3 winners. 
 

KINDER ORIENTATION 
 

We have had our first week 
of kinder orientation, we 
had a lovely time showing 
our new Kinders around the 
school. There are two more 
orientation days to follow: 
- Thursday 7th November 
(8:45am to 1:30pm) 
- Thursday 14th November 
(8:45am to 3:00pm) 

 
BANDANNA DAY 

What a fabulous day we had 
for bandanna day! Thank 
you to all those who bought 
bandannas and donated a 
gold coin. All our students 
completed the colouring 
competition, and the 
winning entries were hard to 
choose. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PICTURED AROUND WINDELLAMA PS 
This week our school photographers were Jack and Jeremy. The brothers did a great job 
of taking photos around our playground. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CRICKET PROGRAM 
 

Our cricket program is well underway and we have had some very warm weather. Having 
some sunscreen for this is essential. Garry from Goulburn Cricket Association is doing a 
great job. 

 
 

   



 

  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

EVENTS DATES 

Windy Cup Week 4, Tuesday 5th 
November 

Kindy Orientation Continues  Week 4, Thursday 7th 
November 

Learn to Swim Program Week 5, 11-15th November 

What’s Happening in K - 2 

K-2 have been learning about 
multiplication. We have been learning 
that groups need to be equal and have 
found the answer to multiplication 
problems by skip counting. Given the 
range of learning in our classroom, 
some students used counters to work 
through problems, others drew 
pictures and some students used 
mental calculations to work through 
problems. We also played 'Foxes and 
Rabbits' for sport on Friday - one of 
our favourite games.  

 
 
 
 

What’s Happening in  
3 – 6 

3 to 6 have been very busy since they’ve been back 
from camp. In Maths we are making board games 
based around our time at camp. There are some 
very imaginative entrepreneurs in our class. We 
have also written thank you letters to the principal 
of Merrylands East Public School who kindly 
donated a Ninjago Movie Lego set to our school 
when Mrs Leggett recently visited his school. We 
are looking forward to building with it. 

 

 

 


